
Herbert Hoover Middle School 

 

Dear 7th Graders,  

Please join Hoover Middle School Staff in celebrating you, our 7th graders, 

at a Moving Up Drive-Thru Celebration! 

When: Thursday, June 18, 2020 

Where: Hoover Bus Loop on Thorncliff Road 

Time: 3:00-6:00pm 

Team Schedule:  

 3:00-4:00pm: Teams 7-1 and Team 9/Coley 

 4:00-5:00pm: Team 7-3 

 5:00-6:00pm:  Teams 7-2 and 7-4 

*If you are unable to Drive-Thru at your assigned time slot, 

 Please come any time during the 3:00-6:00pm window! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Traffic flow:  Families, please travel EASTWARD ONLY on Thorncliff (from Delaware Road) pull into the bus loop slowly, 
and proceed through the loop.  Families must remain in the vehicle at all times. As you exit the bus loop, make a 
RIGHT turn only, so we can maintain the flow of traffic for everyone.   
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We encourage: 

 7th graders to wear their high 

school t-shirts, provided for you 

in locker pick-up bags, as a 

Moving-Up gift from our HMS 

PTA! (If you have not picked up 

your t-shirt yet, you can do so on 

June 15 or 16) 

 Families to decorate their 

vehicles! 

 


